
Early Childhood: Parent Tip  
 

Adapted from “Talk, Read and Sing Together Every Day! Tips for Families,” U.S. Department of Education’s Early Learning Office 
website, November 2018, English-Karen 

Dear Parents: 

The more words and conversations you share 

with your child, the better prepared they will 

be to learn. 

 

 

TALK 

Young children learn best during playful, 

everyday activities.  Have your child play a 

matching game to help put clothes away.  Say 

something like, “This sock is red.  Can you find 

another red sock like this?” 
 

 

Talk, Read, and Sing Together Every Day! 
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